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Welcome to Seedlings Autumn term. This term our topic is 
My World. We will be thinking about each of our Seed-

lings and the world they live in, Where they live, Who they 
live with, If they have any pets, What changes do we see 
happening around us, The changing autumn season. Our 

learning will be through play based activities and some group work. 
Play will incorporate Communication, Thinking skills, Physical develop-

ment and Social skills. 
Our class story will be The Snail and The Whale 

by Julia Donaldson. We will follow the snail 
and the whale on their journey around the 

world, looking at all the interesting things they 
see. 

Each week we will be venturing away from the classroom for sessions 
to enhance our learning in different parts of the school. We will take 
part in Rebound and Swimming. We will also spend time in the Read-
ing Garden, Soft Play room and the new school Sensory 

Room.  
On Friday afternoons we hope to be able to join Hob Moor Primary’s 

Nursery class for fun and games out in the sensory garden.  

Further information about swimming slots for each pupil will follow in 
the coming weeks.  

As the weather gets colder please ensure your child has something 
warm to wrap up in, we like to head outside in all weathers.  

We love to see what our little seedlings get up to at home. Please keep us 
up to date by adding observations to tapestry. To fit in with our topic this 
term we would love to learn more about where our seedlings live, who 

they live with and what things they like doing when not in school. 


